Hello,

With the news of coronavirus spreading across more parts of the world, we wanted to reach out to you.
We have sent more detailed messages about the virus, and prevention, to your counterparts in Europe
and Asia. You are currently in a region that has low or no reported cases. This situation is extremely
fluid.

Therefore, this is a reminder to:
e REGISTER travel on the GO portal (GMS).
e  PRACTICE safe hygiene
e WASH your hands frequently, use an alcohol-based HAND SANITIZER.
e Cough/sneeze into your sleeve or a tissue, dispose of used tissues appropriately.
e Clean surfaces with disinfectants regularly.
e Avoid close contact with people who show flu-like symptoms.

For students in areas where the virus is more prevalent, we are in contact with the students and our
partners. We are following university protocols to manage major health and safety issues. We continue
to closely monitor this situation with additional reliance on local partners including the local
government and the U.S. Embassy. We are also following the guidelines of the U.S. Department of State,
the World Health Organization (WHO), the Centers for Disease Control, and our international insurance.

Best,

Scott Manning, Dean of Global Programs
Molly Roe, Director of GO

Ariana Stuhl, Study Away Advisor



